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Cherry Point, Outlying Fields and Aviation Activity  
   
MARINE CORPS AIR STATION CHERRY POINT, N.C. (Jan. 31, 2023) —Marine Corps Air Station Cherry Point and its 
outlying fields will have various units using the range areas for training and conducting operations throughout 
February. 
 
Residents can expect to see heightened military training and aviation activity at Marine Corps Outlying Landing 
Fields (MCOLF) Atlantic and Oak Grove from Feb. 1-4 and Feb. 13-17. Expect an increase in military vehicle traffic 
and aviation activity in and around those areas.  
 
On Feb. 23, residents can expect to see parachute operations during daylight hours at MCOLF Oak Grove.  
 
Additionally, residents living on the air station and in proximity to MCAS Cherry Point may hear the occasional 
explosion from Explosive Ordnance Disposal Marines conducting routine training. 
 
Questions can be directed to Cherry Point’s Communication Strategy and Operations Office at 252-466-4241 or 
cherrypoint@usmc.mil.  
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